
Charles Ross 
 

Please undertake to update stringent regulations to reduce and manage methane for the benefit of
public health, climate change and conservation of resources. Wyoming must lead in energy
conservation particularly focusing on our public health, conservation of our land, air and wildlife,
and reduction of causing climate change.
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